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Construction Alert:  Week of Oct. 25, 2021 

Van Buren Boulevard Lane Closures
Monday – Friday  
Oct. 25-29 | 8:45 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
One of two lanes on southbound Van Buren Boulevard  
will be intermittently closed to traffic from Rutile Street 
to 56th Street. 

Southbound traffic will be shifted to accommodate the lane 
closures. Please use an alternate route and expect delays. 

Nighttime work with traffic control 
on Van Buren Boulevard
Tuesday, Oct. 26, 2021 | 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
Nighttime work is planned on Van Buren Boulevard  
from Rutile Street to 56th Street. Expect lane closures 
and traffic control. 

Please reduce speed and travel with 
caution in the construction zone. 

Project Update
• Drainage, electrical, curb and gutter, and roadwork

continues on the new Jurupa Detour Road.
• Jurupa Road west of Van Buren Boulevard will be

closed mid-November through Summer 2023.

Check the website at jurupagradeseparation.com
for detour information.

Project Partners

 

		  Facebook @JurupaGradeSeparation		       Instagram @JurupaGradeSeparation

STAY CONNECTED  Construction Hotline 800.679.9570     www.JurupaGradeSeparation.com

Intermittent lane closures on southbound Van Buren Boulevard.
Nighttime work on Van Buren Boulevard planned, weather permitting. 

LANE CLOSURE INFORMATION

Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
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